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Earn CME and help support the Association of Military Osteopathic Physicians and Surgeons at the same time!
 
The Association of Military Osteopathic Physicians and Surgeons  is working with the Montana Osteopathic Medical Association and Billings Clinic to promote the 2024 MOMA Primary Care Roundup, which occurs live August 9-11, 2024 and will be available on-demand for 60 additional days.
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Description automatically generated]If you register for this event as an AMOPS member, you will receive a discounted tuition fee.  Indicate that you heard about this activity from the AMOPS for AMOPS to receive a portion of your tuition fee.  
 
For more information and to register, visit the registration page here or scan the QR code. You may need to create an account to register. 

This activity is sponsored by the Montana Osteopathic Medical Association in partnership with Billings Clinic. 

AOA
The Montana Osteopathic Medical Association is accredited by the American Osteopathic Association to provide osteopathic continuing medical education for physicians.

The Montana Osteopathic Medical Association designates this program for a maximum of 26.0 AOA Category 1-A credits and will report CME and specialty credits commensurate with the extent of the physician’s participation in this activity.

AAFP 
The AAFP has reviewed 2024 MOMA Primary Care Roundup, and deemed it acceptable for AAFP credit. Term of approval is from 08/09/2024 to 10/15/2024. Physicians should claim only the credit commensurate with the extent of their participation in the activity.
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